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Dear Senators:
I am a 68 year old mom and grandmom. And I am not interested in anything but
applying a bit of common sense to firearm legislation. SB 797 does that. It doesn't
limit good citizens or safe people from buying, owning or possessing weaponry, arms.
But it does put a few limits on abusive individuals, demonstrably dangerous people,
and it does require that the check on someone's history be completed before the sale
is done. None of these seems extravagant, reactionary or threatening. SB 797 helps
keep us all just a bit safer in our great state.

Please say yes to SB 797 in behalf of your commitment to the people of Oregon.  
 Thank you,

Anne S Wagner
1507 NE 150th Ave
Portland, OR   97230
ph:  307-637-7736
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